



August 24, 2016

Principal
HONG KONG CHINESE WOMEN'S CLUB COLLEGE
2B Tai Cheong Street
Sai Wan Ho
Hong Kong

Dear Principal,

I take pleasure to inform you that the following students who graduated from your secondary school have achieved our academic honor and are awarded on the Dean's List based on their excellent academic performance in 2015-16.

Name	Major Program	Year of Study
CHU, Kong Wa	Integrated BBA Programme	3
IP, Ying Yan	Integrated BBA Programme	2

CUHK Business School recognizes students' efforts and personal development at the university. Students who are awarded on the Dean's List shall attain 3.50 or above grade point average in the preceding academic year and be the top 10 percent of our business undergraduates. This is a significant academic accomplishment of which the above students and your school should be very proud.

I offer my hearty congratulations, and look forward to continuing to welcome students from your school to join our business programs.

Sincerely,

Dennis Fan (Professor)

Associate Dean (Undergraduate Studies)

Director of Undergraduate Studies

CUHK Business School



Tel: (852) 3943 7746 Fax: (852) 2603 5181